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1) Work is in progress on the leaking shower at the Pool Cabana.  The wallboard had to be opened up to access the plumbing.  We will be installing an access panel to facilitate any future work.  All labor is being performed by the Maintenance Committee.

2) One light bulb was replaced on the North Entrance wall.

3) One light bulb was replaced on the South Entrance wall.


Eugene Lisewski, Jr.
Chairman, Maintenance Committee


